
We will be holding a bake sale before and after 
school in the playground (weather permitting), all 

proceeds will go towards the Reception class 
school trip in the summer term. 

Children from all classes will be able to buy their 
favourite buns, cakes and cookies! 

We look forward to seeing you! 


